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 The wild life week was celebrated in the first week of October 2020 by the 

Department of Zoology in association with the Tamilnadu Forest Office, Vellore. 

Various online competitions like painting and Quiz were conducted on 

25.9.2020 on the theme of “Respect wildlife for a Healthy Future”. 

  The winners list is sent to The Tamilnadu Forest Office, Vellore  to 

participate in District level competitions.  

 Our College students Miss G. Sheela of I B. Sc Zoology and Miss V.R. 

Rajalakshmi of  I B.Sc Mathematics won II and III Place respectively at District 

level painting competition conducted by Tamilnadu Forest Office, Vellore 

Region.  

 


